Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT
Minutes

Wednesday November 20, 2013

The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Linda Madden at China Bear in Corpus Christi at 10:22 a.m.

Pledge

Prayer by Linda Madden

Linda had the officers of the Chapter and everyone introduce themselves.

A motion was made to approved and seconded to accept the October minutes
Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account
$1395.00



Scholarship Account
$318.07
CBTAPT now has 16 paid members.

A motion was made to approve and seconded the Treasurers report.

Old Business:


The Country Club is ready for the December Meeting and Christmas Party on 


December 11, 2013.

New Business:    


There will be TAPT classes in Frisco on January 25 and 26th.  Go to the TAPT website



For registration.  Winter classes will be held in February at League City.


For those wanting to run for State office, contact Juan Garcia, Area Director.


Scott Chapman spoke on Self Certification.  Make sure to check Box 2 and check for 



Changes with the DPS on Restrictions to CDL Licenses between now and the



End of January.


If there are any subjects that anyone is interested in, please contact Linda Madden and 



Let her know.

Hoyt Henry with the Texas Department of Health – Tier 2  gave a presentation on the Tier II 

Chemical Report that is due March 1, 2014.
Ben Talamantez with Eco Systems gave a presentation on some of the products carried by Eco Systems.

Eco Systems sponsored the November meeting and furnished lunch.

Meeting was adjourned.
